
Meeting Minutes for Lumiere 

January 27, 2024 

There is not a great deal to report as 90% of the conversation of the evening 
centered around reading the By-laws that I have begun and the appropriate changes 
that need to be made as well as how we can pair them down. 

These will be sent to all of you for review very soon. 

Additionally, Renee made a brief report about our finances, and you all received a 
copy and discussion was had about the 1st Prospect Theater’s proposal for show 
dates and their two tiers of costs. 

I have since communicated with them in depth and have rejected their proposal as 
it did not fit with our time frame as we could not get enough performance time on 
their calendar. They have no open time for the month of December. We were 
offered time in 2025 in March. 

I was told by The Lincoln Theater that TAG has this and all future December dates 
on lock down and of course, they too had no time available this October either. 

I further contacted Whatcom Community College and they will not rent for 
anything more than one day at a time. 

I am exploring White Branches in Mt. Vernon as a small venue alternative. There 
are virtually no other theaters available in Bellingham unless of course you wish to 
use the Museum? Renee furnished all that information last November. 

So, what to do????????????? I am continuing to work on the By-laws and Angela 
will be letting us all know which days she is available to host our next meeting in 
March. 

Lisa Notter 


